
 Florida Building Commission 
Electrical Technical Advisory Committee  

December 6, 2004 
Rosen Centre Hotel 

Orlando, Florida 
 

Objectives: 
• To discuss the status of declaratory statement DCA04-DEC171. 
• To discuss and review changes to the 2005 NEC. 
 
Committee Report: 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCombs at 10:05 a.m. 
 
The committee approved the meeting agenda. 
 
Committee members present were: Chairman-Mike McCombs, Tarry Baker, Ed Carson, 
Jay Dagner, Leonard F. Devine Jr., Oriol T. Haage, Clarence Tibbs, Joe Territo, and 
Dwight Wilkes. Representing the Codes and Standards Section was Buster Case. 
 
Copies of the 2005 NEC were distributed to committee members.  The committee 
requested that staff provide copies of the “2005 NEC Analysis of Changes” to each 
member at the next meeting and have a Power Point of the same projected during the 
meeting. 
 
The excerpt handout referencing Electrical sections and chapters in the International 
Residential Code (IRC) was reviewed and the listed changes were approved by the 
committee. 
 
Timelines for the code adoption process were discussed.  The committee requested that 
staff provide a timeline matrix of the process to each member at the next meeting. 
 
Local code amendments were discussed.  Staff is requested to make a presentation on the 
process at the next meeting. 
 
Exemptions and requirements for electrical in Chapter 34, Existing Buildings, Section 
3401.8.3.3 were discussed.  A request for a declaratory statement will be submitted for 
consideration at the January meeting.   
 
The committee requested a four hour TAC meeting in January, preferably in the 10 a.m. 
to 2 p.m. timeframe. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m. 
 
Note: This document is available to any person requiring materials in alternate format upon request.  
Contact the Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-
2100 or call 850-487-1824. 
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